Mercier, Betty

From:

Marcie Malek

Sent:

Sunday, April 22, 2012 8:48 PM

To: Subject:

Mercier, Betty concerned citizen

Betty,

Please attach this note to the agenda for the Civic Works Committee meeting, item #3 for the public record.

I am concerned about the fluoride in our water supply.

I have done extensive research on it, and do not feel hydrofluorosilicic acid is safe to expose myself and my family to.

I am tired of having to drive out and buy and store unfluoridated water to have on hand for my young children. Yet I am forced to do this, because the water coming directly into my house through my taps is fluoridated without my approval, and I believe it to be unsafe. Until the city can prove otherwise, and especially to provide toxicology studies, the fluoridation of our water is continuing without my consent.

Marcie Malek

1450 Kirkpatrick Way, London, N6kK 5A4